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No. PCTO /26/2025/317
15th September, 2025

ADVISORY

All concerned Faculty, Staff and Students of the University
are requested to park their vehicles with authorized University
Stickers inside Gate No. 1, University of Delhi. There will be
restrictions on the movement of vehicles on Chhatra Marg,
Probyn Road and University Road on 18th and 19th September,
2025 due to the Delhi University Students Union (DUSU)
Elections 2025-26.

The Gate No. 4 will remain closed on 18t and 19t
September, 2025 and G.C. Narang Marg, Cavalry Lane will be
completely closed on. 19th September, 2025, on the day of the
DUSU Election counting.

Inconvenience caused is regretted.
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